
January 3, 2023, PTSA Meeting (6:30PM)
Gilbert H. Hood Middle School

Welcome/Attendance: Thank you to everyone who attended this evening. It is greatly appreciated!
Kristen Ganley, Candi Westgard, Kimberly Young, Jolene McWhirter, Melanie Curran, Mike Allen, and
members of the School Board.

School Board Budget Presentation:

Members of the School Board attended the meeting to present the proposed budget for next year, School
Board Position Openings and Warrants that will be on the ballot in the spring. They fielded many
questions from the audience on the proposed new school and the budget.

Approval of Minutes:
Minutes from the December meeting were reviewed. A motion was made by Candi to approve and
second by Melanie; all voted in favor of accepting the minutes.

Treasurer’s Report:

● Candi reviewed the financials from December.
○ Beginning Balance 14,938.85
○ Ending Balance of 18,320.58

Principal's Report:
● NEWA Testing Begins next week.

New Business:
● We will plan for a “rebranding” or new style for Spirit Wear for the 2 schools coming together will

all Derry middle schoolers, something welcoming.
● Beth will ask Ms. Ange when the 8th Grade Celebration Planning will begin.

Old Business:
● Kristen will plan a 2 week period with Beth to sell requests for any remaining Spirit Wear with the

old logo.

Adjourn: Melanie motioned to adjourn the meeting, Candi seconded. All voted in favor.

Upcoming Events:

● 2/7 February PTSA Meeting 6:30 PM

Respectfully Submitted,

Kristen Ganley, Secretary Pro-tem

Email us at: ghhms.ptsa@gmail.com
Follow us on Facebook at:

https://www.facebook.com/Gilbert-H-Hood-Parent-Updates-430155517066184

https://www.facebook.com/Gilbert-H-Hood-Parent-Updates-430155517066184

